
Date: September 10, 2018 

To: LBCC Board of Education 

From: Debby Zeller, Classified Association President 

Re: Monthly Updates for the Board of Education 

 

 Happy Fall, 

What a wonderful summer we had.  So many sunny days.  Despite all the smoke it really was a 
beautiful summer.   

The Classified have been busy getting ready for Fall Term.  The New Student Center has helped 
around 1000 students so far.  How wonderful is that. 

Marci Johnston and her husband have started a new business in Albany.  It is NW Auto 
Solutions. They are excited to serve the community as a one-stop automotive service center.  
Once more established they hope to be a second-chance employer for previously incarcerated 
individuals and hope to collaborate with LBCC’s Automotive program.  

Paul Tannahill was invited to interview on an online radio show called “ Learning insights 
Radio.”   

Miriam Edell reported that the Small Farm students have been donating left over produce from 
the Farmers Market to the program for pregnant moms, and moms with young children who 
are LBCC students.  After classes were over the Veterans garden program continued with the 
harvest, and donated the produce to the program.  On September 5, they harvested over 350 
pounds of produce in about 3 hours.   

Thank You, 

Debby Zeller 

IACE President 

 

 

 

 

 

https://businessradiox.com/podcast/learninginsights/linn-benton-community-college/
https://businessradiox.com/podcast/learninginsights/linn-benton-community-college/

